
Australian Government 
~'-'=' 

Department of Defence 
Defence Support and Reform Group 

DEPSEC DSR/OUT/2013/AF13438887 

Dr Kathleen Dennody 
Secretary 
Senate Standing Committee on 
Foreign Affairs~ Defence and Trade 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

Dear Dr Dermody 
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I write to correct evidence that I gave at the Supplementary Budget Estimates hearing held 
on 13 February 2013 concerning the Base Security Improvement Program. 

In answer to a question from Senator Ian MacDonald (page 73 of Proof Hansard 
Wednesday 13 February 2013}, I stated that "You are referring to the Base Security 
Invest:xnent Program'~. This information was incorrect be~ause it should have read "You are 
referring to the Base Security Improvement Program". 

I apologise for any misunderstanding that may have arisen. 

Yours sincere{y, / 

Stev.e Grzesk-owiak 
Deputy Secretary Defence Supp()rt and Refonn 

tf March 2013 




